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Askin, Tim

From: jwloss@aol.com
Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 9:27 AM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Cc: Kovac, Nik
Subject: Bradford Beach

To HPC: This message should serve to convey my total opposition to the proposed “container” restaurant 
proposed for the beach house.   We do not need another “semi-permanent” structure scarring our beautiful 
lakefront.  Also, I do not recall any public input into the decision making that went into this either.    
Hopefully the County will reverse course and not “sell-out” piece by piece any more of Milwaukee’s jewels.   
Thanks,  Jeff Loss 


